
Mary Finn
Wiscasset
LD 2283
Dear Committee on Judiciary,  Thank you for taking up this important bill, LD 2283, 
that could provide a true extreme risk protection order in the State of Maine. I am in 
favor of this bill being passed. These orders have proven effective in preventing 
tragedies by temporarily disarming those who are at risk to use firearms to harm 
innocent people as were killed in Lewiston . This bill would save lives in Maine, 
helping to prevent suicides, mass shootings and other preventable tragedies.
Please vote Ought to Pass.
Respectfully submitted,
Mary Finn   


